1st North Marston Brownie Unit
April 2019 to April 2020

We started the year with 9 girls went up 12 then we are now back 9 girls. We have had two girls helping out doing their D of E volunteering Abbi and Olivia.
We started April with first aid skills and fire safety and with the increasing daylight hours and better weather we did a lot outside in the summer term.  3rd Winslow Brownies joined us at Barnaby Farm for fun and games. John Spargo took us all on a History trip around the village.
In September we went on a trip to London on the train to Pax Lodge, Girlguiding world Centre. The girls had great adventure, and all received special promise badges.
In the Autumn term we had a festival in an evening which the girls took two meetings to plan and make decorations for, music choices were interesting!
We also went swimming with 3rd Winslow Brownies at the Swan pool in Buckingham.
We made our own flags for Remembrance Day and took part in the service at the Village Hall with all the other organisations. 
Christmas saw us go to Winslow Brownie for our annual Christmas Disco with DJ Adrian.
We started the winter term and spring term on an international theme, the girls all wrote postcards to Brownies all over the world and loved receiving cards back in return. We had pancake Monday,  then lockdown due to Covid 19 stop us all in our tracks.

Tricia McSweeney Brown Owl
Hannah Goss Snowy Owl

